February 2015
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
I write this letter to voice support for upcoming legislation regarding Nurse Practitioners and full practice authority: SB723 / HB999
 
Nurse Practitioners are well-educated, important members of the healthcare team and we need to give them the tools they need to work effectively for patients and for the people of Maryland.
[Insert personal story if desired]
 
I support the elimination of the Attestation as it relates to Nurse Practitioner practice in the State of Maryland, and I encourage you to do the same. 
 
Sincerely,
